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Orama News 

Term 4, Week 10 Monday December 14th 2020 
 

River Swimming Excursion 
Friday was a brilliant day! No rain or winds and 
just the right temperature. A swim, some lunch 
and a play was a great way to mark the River 
Swimming program and the end of an 
unpredictable school year! 

Covid Packs 

Last week we received Covid Packs for all 
children. The contents of the pack will help 
students maintain healthy hygiene practices and 
to stay COVID-safe during the school holidays. 
Here are some quick tips to help you and your 
families stay COVID-safe during the school 
holidays: 
•Encourage your children to use their packs 
whenever they leave the house 
•Meet outdoors whenever possible and wear 
sunscreen 
•Meet in small groups 

•Encourage good hand hygiene practices and 
remind your children to cough and sneeze into 
their elbow 
•Keep up-to-date with the latest health 
information by monitoring the NSW Government 
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19 link  
 

Share our Space 
During the summer holiday break, we will be 
opening our school playground to the Share Our 
Space initiative. This means that members of the 
community are welcome to come and use our 
playground during the holidays.  

 

Sincere thanks 
I would usually give my thanks to staff, students, 
parents and the community at the annual 
Presentation event. Unfortunately, this is not 
possible.  
I thank you all for the support throughout the 
year. You have understood the need to adhere to 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19
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restrictions and we have enabled to keep as many 
activities as ‘normal’ as we could.  
Students are at the heart of every decision that 
we make at the school.  
We have some great initiatives planned for 2021. 
We will see Yrs 1-6 students on Friday January 
29th and Kindergarten students on Monday 
February 1st, 2021. 
 
Have an amazing holiday period, 
 

 
Katharine Sutherland, Principal 

 
This fortnight’s school value: RESPONSIBILITY 

 

 
 
 
 
 

What’s on at Orama Public School  
Term 4, 2020 

Term 1, 2021 

 

Week 10  

Tue Dec 15th  -Presentation 2pm 
-Students receive their reports 

Wed Dec 16th  Last day Term 4 for students 

Thurs Dec 17th Staff School Development Day 

Week 1  

Jan 27th and 28th  Staff only 
School Development Days 

Fri Jan 29th   Years 1-6 return 

Week 2  

Mon Feb 1st  Kindergarten Students begin 

Tue Feb 2nd   Canteen Volunteer please 

Week 3  

Fri Feb 12th  Small Schools Swimming 
Carnival 

Week 4  

Tue Feb 16th  Canteen Volunteer please 

Week 6  

Tue March 2nd  Canteen Volunteer please 

Week 8  

Mon March 15th  Book Fair (all week) 

Tue March 16th  Canteen Volunteer please 

Week 10  

Tue March 30th  Canteen Volunteer please 

Thurs April 1st  Last day term 1 

Katie, Benn, Leah, Robyn, Jackie, Veda, Renee, 
Melissa, Tenille, Cati, Nathan and myself wish 

you all a lovely Christmas and a safe New Year. 
Thank you for the support over the year. 

2020 

Last day for Students  

Wed December 16th 

2021 

First day for Yrs 1-6  

Friday Jan 29th 

First day for Kinder 

Monday Feb 1st 
 


